
 

 

 

 

We acknowledge the Darug people, the traditional custodians on whose land we educate our students.  

ST FRANCIS OF ASSISI 

NEWSLETTER 

Term 3 

Week 1   

22nd July 2022 

Dear Parents,  

A very warm welcome back to Term 3. It has been an exciting week for the students and staff moving into the 

new building. I have been extremely proud and impressed with the children’s excellent behaviour and their 

positive attitude to learning. We look forward to an exciting term ahead of faith, fun and learning.  

Jenny Bellenger 

Principal 

Mon 25/07 - Dental Visit notes due today 

Wed 03/08 - Kindergarten excursion to Calmsley Hill Farm 

 

DATES COMING  UP 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

To make way for our new playground, you may have noticed that the demountable classrooms were taken 
away during the school holidays and the demolition of the old Kindy and Year 1 classrooms has started today.  

DEMOLITION HAS BEGUN 



 

INSIDE THE NEW LEARNING SPACES 


